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Via Electronic Mail and Hand Delivery

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DW 15-_; Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire, Inc. 2016 Water
Infrastructure and Conservation Adjustment Filing

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing with the Commission are an original and six copies of Aquarion Water
Company of New Hampshire, Inc.’s Petition for Approval of its 2016 Water Infrastructure and
Conservation Adjustment filing.

Thank you for your assistance. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Very trul yours,

ichard A. Samuels
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Enclosures
cc: Susan Chamberlin, Esq.

Mark Gearreald, Esq.
John Ratigan, Esq.
Michael Magnant, Town of Rye
Bob Landman, Town of N. Hampton
Mark Naylor
Rorie Patterson
Jayson Laflamme
Robyn Descouteau
Douglas Brogan
Henry Fuller, N. Hampton Water Commission (via U.S. Mail only)
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